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Minutes of Stewardship Meeting 21st December 2021 – Zoom call

Agenda Items:
1/ Chris Marsden to become “Paddle-Ability” Representative for the Club.  Main purpose is to coordinate and advise any members with disabilities with the view of integrating them into the club.  Chris has already run at least one session and gathered 15 volunteers interested in helping in this area.   Action point – Paddle-Ability section or webpage to be launched on the new club website.

2/ A new Club website is being developed to replace the old one as its membership software has been discontinued and has not been supported since 2019.  The web team have been keeping it going but a new software package will need to be purchased / developed to replace Open Crypt Membership Software package.  Testing is currently taking place and it will hopefully be ready for launch in 2022.  Action Point – Web Team
3/ HSBC has introduced a charge for the club`s charity / Not-for-profit account.  This £5.00 fee has been introduced with little warning.   The proposal is that the clubs Treasurer and Membership Secretary look to move the clubs account to an alternative, non-fee charging one with similar or identical facilities. We should also consider if a suitable linked, interest paying account is available to not-for-profit clubs and groups.

Any account will be in the club`s name and be FSCS protected. 
Discussion followed:
Brian Green - Just a thought, but for the sake of saving just £5 per month will it be worth all the hassle that will be involved?

John Allerton - I had to agree with Brian’s point – is it worth the hassle?  I think £60 a year is nothing – comparatively – however if you can manage the transfer easy – only you both know how much work is involved if it’s a simple process then do it.


Julie Brookes - I'm in agreement to switch with the proviso you have written confirmation that Santander will not follow HSBC and start charging in future.  [This was discussed but it was thought impossible for any bank to give guarantees going forward, or indeed that HSBC will not increase its fees and change its conditions]
Those committee members in favour:

Keith Steer

Lindsay Devine
Carole Thomas
Pete Thomas
Mark Benson 
Richard Clews
Sharon Walters
Josh Cook
John Cooke
Josie Moss 

Jim Duffy
Martin Sinnott

Roger Colman

Ian Bell

Alex Peacock
Carl Leungs
Those against: (some reservations)

John Allerton
  Brian Green
Julie Brookes
Action Point – Motion carried (16:3) with Membership Secretary and Treasurer to move the club’s account to a suitable non-fee-paying account.  Any account will be in the club`s name and will be FSCS protected. 

Meeting closed at 19:26

Minutes taken by 
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Keith Steer

Membership Secretary

Liverpool Canoe Club 
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